To						From


Dr. Moshe Yegar				Bohdan Mikolasek


ambassador of Izrael			Milchbuckstr 57, CH8057 Zurich


P R A G					tel/fax 00411/36 11 22 3





					           Festival Old Testament and the Art 





Dear mister Ambassador,





	thank You once again for Your personal reception in Your office in Prag on 26.1.95. Me and my wife, we were very glad to meet You.


	Your festival Old Testament and the Art is for me a very important activity and I appreciate your interest in my participation.





	Here are the informations,  You were asking for: 


I would like to introduce my musical composition PSALM II. /Why do the nations rage/	It is an experimental composition, using the opportunities of the most advanced contemporary electroacoustic music to reinforce the actuality of the biblical text. I have recorded this piece two years ago for the Czech radio - but I would like to performe it live during the festival. Together with regiseur J.Nekvasil form Opera Mozart Prag we are already working on it. We guess, we need only three artists and one technician.


	The place, we would like to use is the churche U Martina ve zdi.


It has adequate space and is placed in the center of the old town of Prag.


The provisory dates, we have reserved, are Wednesday September 6.1995 and the second concert ond Friday September 8.1995 - 20 h.


	So as You recomended , I have met one of the patrons of the festival, reverend Pavel Smetana, synodal senior of the evangelic Church in Prag. He invites my activity and will look for it that the charges for renting the churche will be payed.	For other costs we will attempt to find  support at other places.	Costs are mainly for transporting persons and musical equipment from Switzerland, for renting  sound and light equipment and for minimum sallary for the artists.	Cann you recommend us some persons and institutions for sponsoring? Now I am discussing with my jewisch friends from Prag, with Mr.J.Payne form the Czech Parlament and have agreement with the Czech Society for Electroacoustic music, member ACM Unesco, to introduce my performence  as their aktivity for this festival. I also have taken contact with AURO PONT agency, Dr. Jerie,  and he will be sent a copy of this letter.


	Of course, we understand, that the most important support will come from your side in form of good organisation and propagation.


	I enclose the text used in the composition, some basic dates about myself and some remarks on the composition.


I enclose as well a cassette with composition so as it was recorded for the radio in the Czech and Germain version.


	For the live version, especially for this festival, we plan to prepare a new version understandable as well on Chech, Englisch, Germain and Hebrew.


We hope also that the music itselfs is enough internationally and many educated people from the whole world  only need the number to imagine the words of the psalms in their own language.





	I am looking forward to hearing from You soon


	Yours sincerely








In Zurich  10.2.95							     Bohdan Mikolášek


